
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: February 20, 2024 
 
Reference: Cross Connection Ordinance Posting 
 
At the regular scheduled February 2024 board meeting, Charlevoix Township Board voted to 
approve the new Charlevoix Township Cross Connection Control Ordinance, Ordinance 24.1 which 
includes an update to the Charlevoix Township Cross Connection Control Plan. In accordance with 
the requirements set forth by the Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 
(EGLE), Charlevoix Township has officially adopted the State of Michigan cross connection rules to 
protect the public water supply system. A cross connection is defined as a connection or 
arrangement of piping or appurtenances through which a backflow could occur. Backflow is defined 
as the undesirable reversal of flow of water of questionable quality, wastes, or other contaminants 
into a public water supply. The purpose of this program is to avoid contamination of the public water 
supply by preventing and eliminating cross connections. It is Charlevoix Township’s intent to carry 
out a comprehensive and effective cross connection control program (CCCP) to ensure public health 
is protected and the requirements of the Michigan Safe Drinking Water Act are complied with.  
 
Copies of either Ordinance 24.1 Charlevoix Township Cross Connection Ordinance or Charlevoix 
Township Cross Connection Control Plan can be found on the Charlevoix Township website 
(Charlevoixtownship.gov) or contacting Charlevoix Township Hall at 231-547-4611 or 12491 Waller 
Rd. Charlevoix, Michigan 49720. 
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